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Alexi DimondMAKE YOUR VOTE COUNT ON 6TH MAY

“On 6th May - it will either be me, or the 
Labour candidate. The other parties cannot 

win here.  If you would like to support 
my campaign and help elect a new Green 

Councillor, or raise any issues, please get in 
touch.” - Alexi Dimond

We need a hard-working Green Party 
councillor who will stand up for our area.
Campaigner Alexi Dimond will be representing Sheffield 
Green Party to stand in this years local elections on May 6th.

Alexi said: I’m really excited to be the Green Party candidate for 
Gleadless Valley in the 2021 Council Election. 

“I’ve been an active campaigner in Sheffield for many years and am 
really excited to be working with Green Party Councillor Paul Turpin 
to improve things for residents in Gleadless Valley. 

“Paul has already demonstrated the difference Green councillors can 
make - he is passionate about our community and stands up for our 
area on the Council. 

“I would love the opportunity to join him and make sure the communities 
our area are represented on Sheffield Council.”
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Get in touch

cllr PAUL TURPIN

07825 193 462

paul.turpin@councillor.sheffield.gov.uk

@PaulTurnips

Alexi Dimond

07516 314960 

alexi.dimond@sheffieldgreenparty.org.uk

@AlexiDimond
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Alexi DimondMAKE YOUR VOTE COUNT ON 6TH MAY

YOUR LOCAL GREEN PARTY : HERE ALL YEAR, NOT JUST AT ELECTION TIME

Councillor Paul Turpin is 
campaigning to extend the tram 
network along the Sheaf Valley 
to serve Heeley and beyond, as 
well as for more investment in 
existing public transport.
Paul says, “we would love to see 
trams stopping in Heeley. 

“But we also want the existing 
bus routes to have better financial 
support. Especially the less frequent 
routes like the 10, 18 and 20. 
“We want greater investment in 
bus stops and shelters, with real 
time information, better seating and 
lighting, as well as cleaner, greener 
new buses.”

EXTEND THE SUPERTRAM AND BETTER PUBLIC TRANSPORT

Councillor Paul Turpin and Alexi 
Dimond have been reporting 
issues across the ward.
Paul has been helping council tenants 
get repairs sorted.
Alexi reported damaged steps on 
Callow Drive which have now been 
repaired.

Alexi has also reported dangerous 
potholes on the junction with 
Gleadless Road and Daresbury 
Road.
This summer, Paul and Sheffield 
Greens have been busy supporting 
local shops and other businesses 
during lockdown.

LOOKING AFTER OUR AREA

HOW TO REGISTER FOR A POSTAL VOTE
At the beginning of January, 
the government announced 
that local elections will still go 
ahead in 2021.
However if you don’t wish to vote 
in person due to Covid concerns, 
make sure you request a postal 
ballot paper.

To register for a postal vote you 
need to fill in an application form.

 You can request one by:

0114 273 4093

electoralservices@sheffield.gov.uk


